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Baptizing Harry Potter Sep 30 2022 The scope and tragedy of the thing : the
structure of the series -- More things in heaven and earth : going beyond the normal
-- As if a man were author of himself : good against evil -- Be absolute for death :
life and death -- Power is made perfect in weakness : power and weakness -- To lay
down one's life for one's friends : love and sacrifice -- It is essential that you
understand this : freedom and determination -- A pretty boring life : the hidden and
the ostentatious -- Telling it like it is : the struggle for truth -- They will see
God : purity of heart and purity of blood.
Literary Allusion in Harry Potter Oct 08 2020 Literary Allusion in Harry Potter
builds on the world-wide enthusiasm for J. K. Rowling’s series in order to introduce
its readers to some of the great works of literature on which Rowling draws. Harry
Potter’s narrative techniques are rooted in the western literary tradition and its
allusiveness provides insight into Rowling’s fictional world. Each chapter of
Literary Allusion in Harry Potter consists of an in-depth discussion of the
intersection between Harry Potter and a canonical literary work, such as the plays
of Shakespeare, the poetry of Homer, Ovid, the Gawain-poet, Chaucer, Milton and
Tennyson, and the novels of Austen, Hardy and Dickens. This approach aims to
transform the reader’s understanding of Rowling’s literary achievement as well as to
encourage the discovery of works with which they may be less familiar. The aim of
this book is to delight Potter fans with a new perspective on their favourite books
while harnessing that enthusiasm to increase their wider appreciation of literature.
Reading Harry Potter Jun 27 2022 The tropes and themes of J. K. Rowling's massively
popular series are interpreted within the context of its audience.
Re-Reading Harry Potter Jul 25 2019 This book discusses the political and social
presumptions ingrained in the texts of the Harry Potter series and examines the
manner in which they have been received in different contexts and media. The 2nd
edition also contains extensive new material which comments on the later books and
examines the impact of the phenomenon across the world.

Reading Harry Potter Again: New Critical Essays Apr 25 2022 Reading Harry Potter
Again: New Critical Essays extends the discussion of the Harry Potter books by
covering the entire series in one new and comprehensive volume. This new volume of
essays covers the entire seven-book sequence. Contributors consider a number of
themes from a variety of perspectives. Areas addressed include religious themes,
morality, race, magic, and other themes popular in discussing the books. Fans of the
series, indeed anyone interested in the Harry Potter phenomenon, will better
appreciate and understand Rowling's works and the impact of her stories on our
culture and our times.
Repotting Harry Potter: A Professor's Book-By-Book Guide for the Serious Re-Reader
Aug 30 2022 A professor of literature for over thirty years, Dr. James W. Thomas
takes us on a tour through the Potter books in order to enjoy them in different ways
upon subsequent readings. Re-readers will be pleasantly surprised at what they may
have missed in the books and at what secrets Rowling has hidden for us to uncover as
we revisit these stories. The professor's informal and often lighthearted
discussions focus on puns, humor, foreshadowing, literary allusions, narrative
techniques, and other aspects of the Potter books that are hard-to-see on the
hurried first or fifth reading. Dr. Thomas's brilliant but light touch proves that a
"serious" reading of literature can be fun. -.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. [recommedation]-."What do you read after HARRY POTTER? Finally, there's a satisfying answer - you
read REPOTTING HARRY POTTER for a whole new depth of appreciation and enjoyment.
This book allows anyone intimidated by literature classes to sneak a seat in a class
with one of those professors every student loves. You'll come away with a new depth
of knowledge of Rowling's epic but also with a list of related literature you will
want to read; great insights for aspiring writers too." Connie Neal, author of THE
GOSPEL ACCORDING TO HARRY POTTER
The Irresistible Rise of Harry Potter Apr 13 2021 Blake's examination of the Potter
phenomenon raises serious questions about the condition of the publishing industry,
filmmaking, and the ways in which the Potter consumer campaign has changed ideas
about literature and reading.
Willy and Harry - Ladybird Readers Beginner Level Jul 17 2021 "I am sad," Willy
says. "I want a friend. Are we friends?" Ladybird Readers is a graded reading series
of traditional tales, popular characters, modern stories, and non-fiction, written
for young learners of English as a foreign or second language. Beautifully
illustrated and carefully written, the series combines the best of Ladybird content
with the structured language progression that will help children develop their
reading, writing, speaking, listening and critical thinking skills. The eight levels
of Readers and Activity Books follow the CEFR framework and include language
activities that provide preparation for the Cambridge English: Young Learners (YLE)
exams. Will and Harry, a Beginner Reader, introduces children to their very first
conversational phrases.
Teaching Faith with Harry Potter Jan 11 2021 - Sought-after resource for using the
themes of Harry Potter in the faith formation arena - Resource for parish retreats,
confirmation, education, and multi-generational settings - Study Guide included
Fan Fiction and Copyright Aug 25 2019 As long as there have been fans, there has
been fan fiction. There seems to be a fundamental human need to tell additional
stories about the characters after the book, series, play or movie is over. But
developments in information technology and copyright law have put these fan stories
at risk of collision with the content owners’ intellectual property rights. Fan
fiction has long been a nearly invisible form of outsider art, but over the past
decade it has grown exponentially in volume and in legal importance. Because of its
nature, authorship, and underground status, fan fiction stands at an intersection of
key issues regarding property, sexuality, and gender. In Fan Fiction and Copyright,
author Aaron Schwabach examines various types of fan-created content and asks
whether and to what extent they are protected from liability for copyright

infringement. Professor Schwabach discusses examples of original and fan works from
a wide range of media, genres, and cultures. From Sherlock Holmes to Harry Potter,
fictional characters, their authors, and their fans are sympathetically yet
realistically assessed. Fan Fiction and Copyright looks closely at examples of three
categories of disputes between authors and their fans: Disputes over the fans’ use
of copyrighted characters, disputes over online publication of fiction resembling
copyright work, and in the case of J.K. Rowling and a fansite webmaster, a dispute
over the compiling of a reference work detailing an author's fictional universe.
Offering more thorough coverage of many such controversies than has ever been
available elsewhere, and discussing fan works from the United States, Brazil, China,
India, Russia, and elsewhere, Fan Fiction and Copyright advances the understanding
of fan fiction as transformative use and points the way toward a safe harbor for fan
fiction.
Harry Potter and Convergence Culture Nov 08 2020 Since the 1997 publication of the
first Harry Potter novel, the “Potterverse” has seen the addition of eight feature
films (with a ninth in production), the creation of the interactive Pottermore©
website, the release of myriad video games, the construction of the Wizarding World
of Harry Potter at Universal Studios, several companion books (such as Fantastic
Beasts and Where to Find Them), critical essays and analyses, and the 2016 debut of
the original stage play Harry Potter and the Cursed Child. This collection of new
essays interprets the Wizarding World beyond the books and films through the lens of
convergence culture. Contributors explore how online communities tackle Sorting and
games like the Quidditch Cup and the Triwizard Tournament, and analyze how Fantastic
Beasts and Harry Potter and the Cursed Child are changing fandom and the canon
alike.
A Study Guide for J.K. Rowling's Harry Potter and the Order of the Phoenix Dec 30
2019 A Study Guide for J.K. Rowling's "Harry Potter and the Order of the Phoenix,"
excerpted from Gale's acclaimed Literary News For Students.This concise study guide
includes plot summary; character analysis; author biography; study questions;
historical context; suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any
literature project, trust Literary News For Students for all of your research needs.
Harry Potter and the Classical World Apr 01 2020 J.K. Rowling has drawn deeply from
classical sources to inform and color her Harry Potter novels, with allusions
ranging from the obvious to the obscure. "Fluffy," the vicious three-headed dog in
Harry Potter and the Sorcerer's Stone, is clearly a repackaging of Cerberus, the
hellhound of Greek and Roman mythology. But the significance of Rowling's quotation
from Aeschylus at the front of Harry Potter and the Deathly Hallows is a matter of
speculation. Her use of classical material is often presented with irony and humor.
This extensive analysis of the Harry Potter series examines Rowling's wide range of
allusion to classical characters and themes and her varied use of classical
languages. Chapters discuss Harry and Narcissus, Dumbledore's many classical
predecessors, Lord Voldemort's likeness to mythical figures, and magic in Harry
Potter and classical antiquity--among many topics.
Heroism in the Harry Potter Series May 15 2021 Taking up the various conceptions of
heroism that are conjured in the Harry Potter series, this collection examines the
ways fictional heroism in the twenty-first century challenges the idealized forms of
a somewhat simplistic masculinity associated with genres like the epic, romance and
classic adventure story. The collection's three sections address broad issues
related to genre, Harry Potter's development as the central heroic character and the
question of who qualifies as a hero in the Harry Potter series. Among the topics are
Harry Potter as both epic and postmodern hero, the series as a modern-day example of
psychomachia, the series' indebtedness to the Gothic tradition, Harry's development
in the first six film adaptations, Harry Potter and the idea of the English
gentleman, Hermione Granger's explicitly female version of heroism, adult role
models in Harry Potter, and the complex depictions of heroism exhibited by the

series' minor characters. Together, the essays suggest that the Harry Potter novels
rely on established generic, moral and popular codes to develop new and genuine ways
of expressing what a globalized world has applauded as ethically exemplary models of
heroism based on responsibility, courage, humility and kindness.
Transmedia Harry Potter Mar 01 2020  Transmediation--the telling of a single story
across multiple media--is a relatively new phenomenon. While there have been
adaptations (books to films, for example) for more than a century, modern technology
and media consumption have expanded the scope of trans-mediating practices. Nowhere
are these more evident than within the Harry Potter universe, where a coherent world
and narrative are iterated across books, films, video games, fan fiction, art, music
and more. Curated by a leading Harry Potter scholar, this collection of new essays
explores the range of Potter texts across a variety of media.
Unlocking Harry Potter Jul 29 2022 To understand the story behind the stories,
Granger introduces the themes and patterns J.K. This book is for "serious readers"
but Granger writes in a very entertaining style.
The Magic of Harry Potter Mar 13 2021 The Harry Potter books by J. K. Rowling have
been phenomenal bestsellers winning fans world wide. These essays look at the magic,
literary devices and moral themes in the Harry Potter series. In addition, the
controversy between Christians over the moral themes is discussed.
Harry Potter’s World Wide Influence Oct 20 2021 The Harry Potter series forms a
single epic story that has been published in nearly 70 languages, and has been
examined in a large number of disciplines. This collection of essays contributes to
the scholarly discourse that forms Potter Studies. These essays take on the
consideration of Rowling's work as being worthy of study as a phenomenon and
influence, as well as a work of literary value. They add genuine statistical
information about the reasons for the books' popularity, consider their effects on
child readers, and examine some deep-rooted reasons for their having been
manipulated in American publishing, in film adaptations, in musical complements, and
in their thingification in popular culture around the world. Some of these essays
take on the critics of the books' religion and considerations of psychological, as
well as philosophical good and evil, and well as some stylistic anomalies. The fact
that scholars from China, Germany, Poland, Romania, and Israel, in addition to
English-speaking nations, have felt compelled to examine these books in detail
testifies in part to Harry Potter's world-wide influence.
Re-Reading Harry Potter Jun 23 2019 This is the first extended text-based analysis
of the social and political implications of the Harry Potter phenomenon. Arguments
are primarily based on close readings of the first four Harry Potter books and the
first two films - in other words, a 'text-to-world' method is followed. This study
does not assume that the phenomenon concerns children alone, or should be lightly
dismissed as a matter of pure entertainment. The amount of money, media coverage,
and ideological unease involved indicates otherwise. The first part provides a
survey of responses (both of general readers and critics) to the Harry Potter books.
Some of the methodological decisions underlying this study itself are also explained
here. The second part examines the presentation of certain themes, including gender,
race and desire, in the Harry Potter books, with a view to understanding how these
may impinge on social and political concerns of our world.
Harry Potter and the Other Aug 18 2021 Contributions by Christina M. Chica, Kathryn
Coto, Sarah Park Dahlen, Preethi Gorecki, Tolonda Henderson, Marcia Hernandez,
Jackie C. Horne, Susan E. Howard, Peter C. Kunze, Florence Maätita, Sridevi Rao,
Kallie Schell, Jennifer Patrice Sims, Paul Spickard, Lily Anne Welty Tamai, Ebony
Elizabeth Thomas, Jasmine Wade, Karin E. Westman, and Charles D. Wilson Race matters
in the fictional Wizarding World of the Harry Potter series as much as it does in
the real world. As J. K. Rowling continues to reveal details about the world she
created, a growing number of fans, scholars, readers, and publics are conflicted and
concerned about how the original Wizarding World—quintessentially white and

British—depicts diverse and multicultural identities, social subjectivities, and
communities. Harry Potter and the Other: Race, Justice, and Difference in the
Wizarding World is a timely anthology that examines, interrogates, and critiques
representations of race and difference across various Harry Potter media, including
books, films, and official websites, as well as online forums and the classroom. As
the contributors to this volume demonstrate, a deeper reading of the series reveals
multiple ruptures in popular understandings of the liberatory potential of the
Potter series. Young people who are progressive, liberal, and empowered to question
authority may have believed they were reading something radical as children and
young teens, but increasingly they have raised alarms about the series’ depiction of
peoples of color, cultural appropriation in worldbuilding, and the author’s
antitrans statements in the media. Included essays examine the failed wizarding
justice system, the counterproductive portrayal of Nagini as an Asian woman, the
liberation of Dobby the elf, and more, adding meaningful contributions to existing
scholarship on the Harry Potter series. As we approach the twenty-fifth anniversary
of the publication of Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone, Harry Potter and the
Other provides a smorgasbord of insights into the way that race and difference have
shaped this story, its world, its author, and the generations who have come of age
during the era of the Wizarding World.
Harry and Kate at the Book Museum Feb 21 2022
Critical Perspectives on Harry Potter Nov 28 2019 This thoroughly revised edition
includes updated essays on cultural themes and literary analysis, and its new essays
analyze the full scope of the seven-book series as both pop cultural phenomenon and
as a set of literary texts. Critical Perspectives on Harry Potter, Second Edition
draws on a wider range of intellectual traditions to explore the texts, including
moral-theological analysis, psychoanalytic perspectives, and philosophy of
technology. The Harry Potter novels engage the social, cultural, and psychological
preoccupations of our times, and Critical Perspectives on Harry Potter, Second
Edition examines these worlds of consciousness and culture, ultimately revealing how
modern anxieties and fixations are reflected in these powerful texts. ("DISCLAIMER:
This book is not authorized, approved, licensed, or endorsed by J.K. Rowling, Warner
Bros. Entertainment Inc., or anyone associated with the Harry Potter books or
movies.")
The Subversive Harry Potter Feb 09 2021 The seven books in J.K. Rowling’s Harry
Potter series bring together a variety of aspects of young adult fiction and portray
youthful rebellion as well as cultural containment and an adolescent’s negotiations
through these conflicting forces. This detailed study of Harry Potter explores the
limits of the formulaic structure of adolescent fantasy fiction and also examines
the impulse of exploration, subversion, and resistance contained within the formula.
Within both subversion and containment in the narrative, young adult fantasy becomes
an embodiment of the experience of adolescence—its angst, rebellion and also its
journey of personal maturation.
Classic Crews Nov 01 2022 Includes two of Crews' full-length novels, The Gypsy's
Curse and Car, his autobiography, and three of his essays.
Inside the World of Harry Potter Nov 20 2021 Many scholars recognize the importance
of Harry Potter as a vehicle for discussions about society--from race relations and
gender studies to economic, political, religious and educational applications of the
texts. This interdisciplinary collection of new essays brings to the forefront a
critique of modern Western society, using Harry's world as a mirror to our own.
Covering issues surrounding parenting and family relations, social class, life and
death, the link between identity and morality and even the risks of time travel,
this collection provides many jumping-off points for scholars and nonscholars alike
to spark discussions about both Harry's world and our own.
Kids' Letters to Harry Potter Jan 23 2022 With the phenomenally successful film
Harry Potter and the Sorcerer's Stone, the bespectacled boy wizard's popularity

shows no signs of slowing. Here is a charmer of a book for everyone who has ever
read and loved a Harry Potter book. Now available in paperback, this is a collection
of warm and amusing letters in which kids from all over the world express their
admiration and affection for the imaginative, resourceful Harry. In addition to a
generous sampling of children's enthusiastic, candid, and often humorous messages
that illuminate reader's love affair with Harry Potter, this book also includes
interviews with a number of the letter-writers. In the interviews, Harry's fans and
newfound companions explore their personal enchantment with the young wizard as they
consider the effect of the magical Harry on their lives. "The authors ... excitement
for and love of the novels are apparent." — School Library Journal
Hologram Harry Jan 29 2020 Finn has to make a hologram for his homework, but it
ends up running riot! Can Finn get his hologram under control?
The Ultimate Harry Potter Trivia Book Aug 06 2020 Do you think you're a Harry
Potter fan? This book will push you to your wizarding limits; it will separate the
Squibs from the magical elite. It will provide you with a chance to prove yourself
as the greatest sorcerer of the age. Prepare to be tested... knowing Hermione
Granger's middle name might not prove a challenge to you, but do you know in which
vault the Philosopher's Stone was kept in at Gringott's? Can you answer what
ingredient Harry forgot to add to his Draft of Peace in the 'Order of the Phoenix'?
These questions and many more await you within these pages. Plus, enjoy a bonus 50
fascinating facts about the Harry Potter universe, its inhabitants, and its magical
artifacts.Here Are Some Questions That You Will Discover... What spell is used to
erase memory? What is the name of the joke shop in Hogsmede? Who is the Headmaster
for Durmstrang? Who teaches the students to Apparate? What did Charity Burbage teach
at Hogwarts? Who directed The Goblet of Fire film? And Much, Much More! Download
This Amazing eBook Today! Available To Read On Your Computer, MAC, Smartphone,
Kindle Reader, iPad, or Tablet!
Harry's House of Invention: A Bloomsbury Reader Sep 18 2021 A quirky comedy about a
family of inventors by Rachel Anderson with brilliant illustrations from Chris
Jevons. Harry lives in a house full of inventors and experiments. So when he breaks
his arm, his mum installs a reaching, grabbing and twirling invention to his cast.
Except now his arm has special powers of its own and Harry has no choice but to go
along with its mischief and mayhem... This funny fantasy from award-winning author
Rachel Anderson has quirky black-and-white illustrations by Chris Jevons and is
perfect for children who are developing as readers. The Bloomsbury Readers series is
packed with brilliant books to get children reading independently in Key Stage 2,
with book-banded stories by award-winning authors like double Carnegie Medal winner
Geraldine McCaughrean and Waterstones Prize winner Patrice Lawrence covering a wide
range of genres and topics. With charming illustrations and online guided reading
notes written by the Centre for Literacy in Primary Education (CLPE), this series is
ideal for reading both in the classroom and at home. For more information visit
www.bloomsburyguidedreading.com. Book Band- Lime Ideal for ages 7+
The Ivory Tower and Harry Potter Sep 26 2019 Now available in paper, The Ivory
Tower and Harry Potter is the first book-length analysis of J. K. Rowling's work
from a broad range of perspectives within literature, folklore, psychology,
sociology, and popular culture. A significant portion of the book explores the Harry
Potter series' literary ancestors, including magic and fantasy works by Ursula K.
LeGuin, Monica Furlong, Jill Murphy, and others, as well as previous works about the
British boarding school experience. Other chapters explore the moral and ethical
dimensions of Harry's world, including objections to the series raised within some
religious circles. In her new epilogue, Lana A. Whited brings this volume up to date
by covering Rowling's latest book, Harry Potter and the Order of the Phoenix.
Changing Readers’ Attitudes? The Representation of Discrimination in the Harry
Potter Novels Jul 05 2020 When Joanne K. Rowling published her first Harry Potter
novel in 1997, probably nobody expected the tremendous success her writing debut was

going to bring her. The huge popularity of the seven-book series led not only to an
equally successful series of film adaptations, but also to a variety of well selling
merchandise. Children and adults alike are enchanted by the wizarding world that
Rowling so meticulously created. However, Rowling’s story does not only serve as a
source for our entertainment, she also uses her fantasy world as a metaphor for our
own world, depicting rights and wrongs in many different fields. One of the main
themes is even a very controversial one: discrimination. And Rowling did not just
invent a world in black and white, she does not simply tell the reader that
prejudice is a reprehensible trait in our society. Rather, she created a world for
the readers to explore and find things out for themselves as the story continued. In
this paper, the author claims that the representation of discrimination in the Harry
Potter series influences the readers in a positive way and that they are likely less
prejudiced against stigmatised groups after reading the books.
Children's Literature Jun 03 2020 Ever since children have learned to read, there
has been children’s literature. Children’s Literature charts the makings of the
Western literary imagination from Aesop’s fables to Mother Goose, from Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland to Peter Pan, from Where the Wild Things Are to Harry
Potter. The only single-volume work to capture the rich and diverse history of
children’s literature in its full panorama, this extraordinary book reveals why J.
R. R. Tolkien, Dr. Seuss, Laura Ingalls Wilder, Beatrix Potter, and many others,
despite their divergent styles and subject matter, have all resonated with
generations of readers. Children’s Literature is an exhilarating quest across
centuries, continents, and genres to discover how, and why, we first fall in love
with the written word. “Lerer has accomplished something magical. Unlike the many
handbooks to children’s literature that synopsize, evaluate, or otherwise guide
adults in the selection of materials for children, this work presents a true
critical history of the genre. . . . Scholarly, erudite, and all but exhaustive, it
is also entertaining and accessible. Lerer takes his subject seriously without
making it dull.”—Library Journal (starred review) “Lerer’s history reminds us of the
wealth of literature written during the past 2,600 years. . . . With his vast and
multidimensional knowledge of literature, he underscores the vital role it plays in
forming a child’s imagination. We are made, he suggests, by the books we read.”—San
Francisco Chronicle “There are dazzling chapters on John Locke and Empire, and
nonsense, and Darwin, but Lerer’s most interesting chapter focuses on girls’
fiction. . . . A brilliant series of readings.”—Diane Purkiss, Times Literary
Supplement
Children's Literature Sep 06 2020 Ever since children have learned to read, there
has been children’s literature. Children’s Literature charts the makings of the
Western literary imagination from Aesop’s fables to Mother Goose, from Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland to Peter Pan, from Where the Wild Things Are to Harry
Potter. The only single-volume work to capture the rich and diverse history of
children’s literature in its full panorama, this extraordinary book reveals why J.
R. R. Tolkien, Dr. Seuss, Laura Ingalls Wilder, Beatrix Potter, and many others,
despite their divergent styles and subject matter, have all resonated with
generations of readers. Children’s Literature is an exhilarating quest across
centuries, continents, and genres to discover how, and why, we first fall in love
with the written word. “Lerer has accomplished something magical. Unlike the many
handbooks to children’s literature that synopsize, evaluate, or otherwise guide
adults in the selection of materials for children, this work presents a true
critical history of the genre. . . . Scholarly, erudite, and all but exhaustive, it
is also entertaining and accessible. Lerer takes his subject seriously without
making it dull.”—Library Journal (starred review) “Lerer’s history reminds us of the
wealth of literature written during the past 2,600 years. . . . With his vast and
multidimensional knowledge of literature, he underscores the vital role it plays in
forming a child’s imagination. We are made, he suggests, by the books we read.”—San

Francisco Chronicle “There are dazzling chapters on John Locke and Empire, and
nonsense, and Darwin, but Lerer’s most interesting chapter focuses on girls’
fiction. . . . A brilliant series of readings.”—Diane Purkiss, Times Literary
Supplement
The impact of Harry Potter on readers of his age May 27 2022 Facharbeit (Schule)
aus dem Jahr 2009 im Fachbereich Englisch - Literatur, Werke, Note: 14 Punkte, ,
Veranstaltung: Leistungskurs Englisch, Sprache: Deutsch, Abstract: The immensely
popular Harry Potter series by British writer Joanne K. Rowling has captivated
tremendous attention from people of all ages all over the world. However, the ones
that have probably been most grasped by Harry Potter are the children who started
reading the first book of the series when they were between eight and twelve and
then grew up with Harry (who turns eleven in the first book). There is a generation
of children who were always about the same age as the protagonist of the series. And
as Harry got older with every publication of a new book, so did they. There are
readers who have read every book of the series, children who have read them multiple
times and others who only know one or some of the books. However, according to the
survey considered in this paper at least one Harry Potter book has been read by the
majority of 18-20-year olds. No matter how great the impact was, overall it seems to
have affected children more than any other book. What is it about the Harry Potter
books that made them worth reading to such an extent? What influence did the books
have on people’s reading attitudes, e.g. how many people have actually read them how
many times and have the books changed their interest in reading? What exactly was
the actual impact that the books have had on children’s character and personality
development, such as moral reading, their (the reader’s) own character and the
formation of a generation’s common identity? And what impact did the increasing
complexity of the books have on young readers? This is what the following analysis
wants to find out. It is mainly based on a survey among 100 18 to 20-year-old
students and also on published research and surveys on the subject as well as
newspaper articles and internet publications.
The Harry Potter Generation Dec 22 2021 The generation of readers most heavily
impacted by J.K. Rowling's Harry Potter series--those who grew up alongside "the boy
who lived"--have come of age. They are poised to become teachers, parents, critics
and writers, and many of their views and choices will be influenced by the literary
revolution in which they were immersed. This collection of new essays explores the
many different ways in which Harry Potter has shaped this generation's views on
everything from politics to identity to pedagogical spaces online. It seeks to
determine how the books have affected fans' understanding of their place in the
world and their capacity to create it anew.
The Unofficial Harry Potter Companion Volume 1: Sorcerer's Stone Oct 27 2019 The
Unofficial Harry Potter Companion Volume 1: Sorcerer's Stone is a guided analysis of
the first Harry Potter novel, exploring each chapter's connections, hidden details,
fandom theories, facts, and analytical questions about the incredible Wizarding
World.
Harry Potter: The Complete Collection (1-7) May 03 2020 When Harry Potter is left
on a doorstep as a baby, he has no idea he is the Boy Who Lived, or that he is
famous throughout the wizarding world. Years later, he is astonished to receive an
acceptance letter to Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry and he is soon
whisked off on a magical adventure like no other. Join Harry and his fiercely loyal
friends, Hermione and Ron, in this story about the power of truth, love and hope.
Having become classics of our time, the Harry Potter eBooks never fail to bring
comfort and escapism. With their message of hope, belonging and the enduring power
of truth and love, the story of the Boy Who Lived continues to delight generations
of new readers.
JK Rowling's Harry Potter Novels Mar 25 2022 Explores the themes found in the
novels, provides information about reviews of the novels, and includes information

about the life of J.K. Rowling.
The Exercise of Biopower through Race and Class in the Harry Potter Series Dec 10
2020 This book offers a biopolitical analysis of J. K. Rowling’s globally-known
Harry Potter series, including Jack Thorne and John Tiffany’s stage production of
Rowling’s story, Harry Potter and the Cursed Child (2016). It indicates that modern
children’s fantasy school stories both perpetuate power inequalities as an effective
dispositif of bioengineering, and simultaneously provide a political dissident
perspective to power relations through an impossible fantasy world parallel to the
real one. It applies Michel Foucault’s biopolitical analytics, referring to his key
works to reveal that race and class are used interactively as an agent for the
exercise of biopower, in addition to Michael Hardt and Antonio Negri’s rereading of
Foucauldian biopolitics and biopower, introducing the concepts of “multitude,” “the
common,” and “the Empire” to decipher the relationship between power and resistance
besides the types and results of resistance in relation to biopolitics and biopower.
As such, the book will appeal to undergraduates, academics, and all readers
interested in modern fantasy works and school stories as well as critical theories,
including those of Foucault and Hardt and Negri, particularly biopolitical
analytics.
First German Reader Jun 15 2021 Specially chosen for their power to evoke German
life and culture, these short, simple readings include poems, stories, essays, and
anecdotes by Goethe, Hesse, Heine, Schiller, and others.
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